
 
 
 

CHANGE OF COUNCIL MEETING DATE 
 
 

 
As required by Regulation 12(3) of the Local Government 
(Administration) Regulations 1996, the Shire advises that 
the Ordinary Council Meeting scheduled for Thursday 21 
July 2022 will be cancelled. 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Ordinary Council Meeting 
will now be on Thursday 28 July 2022 commencing at 
4.30pm in the Tambellup Council Chambers. The agenda 
for this meeting will be available on the Shire’s website. 
 
For further questions or comment, please contact the 
mail@shirebt.wa.gov.au or phone 6458-0600. 
 
 

 
 
 
Anthony Middleton 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
19 July 2022 
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